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Prime Minister

MESSAGE

I am glad to know that the Central Vigilance Commission
is observing Vigilance Awareness week from 25" October to

1" November 2010.

This initiative to observe Vigilance Awareness week is
aimed at sensitizing the people about the adverse consequences
of corruption in public life. The Central Vigilance Commission
has taken number of steps in order to curb the menace of

corruption and to ensure integrity in public administration.

[ wish the Vigilance Awareness week all success.
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New Delhi
21 October 2010



